
Dear Community,

As we come to the end of another term we stop to reflect on what has been a busy 
but exciting term. We have celebrated many events this term from the 100 Days of 
Prep, Learning Conversations, the Book Fair and our Book Parade. The children have 
continued to work hard and excel in everything they do. We should be proud of 
their achievements and successes. I would like to take this opportunity to thank all 
the staff for their continued work in encouraging the children to achieve their best. I 
would also like to thank you as parents for your continued support of the staff and 
school as we work together in giving your children a well-rounded education. 

The September school holidays are always a good time to get out and about and 
do all the things we put off during winter. The weather is becoming nicer and the 
days are starting to get longer as we look forward to daylight savings on the last 
weekend of the school holidays. It is an opportunity to get out doors and spend 
some time in the warm spring sun. I wish everyone a safe and relaxing holiday and 
look forward to seeing everyone at the start of Term 4 recharged and full of 
enthusiasm for another term filled with learning and new experiences. 
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Uniform Shop Update: 
As of Wednesday November 6th Academy Uniforms will be opening a store in Deer 
Park.

Therefore, from this date forward the School Uniform Shop will close and the 
Thomastown store will no longer stock the St. Mary MacKillop Uniform. As of 
November 6th all school uniforms will be available at the store in Deer Park or online.  

Academy Uniforms will continue to do a weekly drop off to the School free of charge 
to parents for any uniforms ordered online. 

The address of the new store is 10/85 Mt Derrimut Road, Deer Park. Phone number 
TBA.   The trading hours will be Mon – Fri 9 - 5 & Sat 9 - 12noon. See updated price list, 
effective 1st September, 2019. 

I leave you with a thought I saw in an article I was reading.

10 Lessons We Want to Instill in Our Kids

• If you’re thankful, show it. 
• If you love someone, tell them. 
• If you’re wrong, fess up. 
• If you’re confused, ask questions. 
• If you learn something, teach others. 
• If you’re stuck, ask for help. 
• If you made a mistake, apologies. 
• If you trip, get back up. 
• If someone needs help, help them. 
• If you see wrong, take a stance. 

Have a Wonderful Break. 

Anthony D’Amico  
Acting Principal 
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TERM 3 ENDS  

1PM  
FRIDAY  20TH 

SEPTEMBER 

PAGE 3

JUST A FEW REMINDERS:

• Summer uniform to be worn from the start of Term 4 and summer hats must be 
worn, in line with our Sun Smart policy  

• Children must be in their full school uniform at all times apart from sports days 
when they can wear their full sports uniform 

• If you are visiting the school during class time, all parents and visitors must go 
straight to the front office and not to the classroom 

• All children who are not collected from the classroom at the end of the day 
must wait at one of the following pick up points:

- Front Carpark 
- Rear Carpark 
- In front of Specialist portables. 

• If your child is going to be absent for any reason, please fill out the eform on 
Skoolbag. This form will then be sent directly to the school. 

MOBILE PHONES: 
If you need to contact your child or get a message to them for any reason you 
must contact the office and we will pass the message on to your child.

If your child needs to carry a Mobile Phone for any reason they must bring their 
phone to the front office in the morning (with a note from yourselves) and then 
collect it again in the afternoon. Children should not have their phones in their bags 
at any time. 

TERM 4 STARTS  9AM  MONDAY  7TH OCTOBER 
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TERM 3 
Friday 20th September 

End of Term 3  
School finishes at 1:00pm 

TERM 4 
Monday 7th October 
School resumes for Term 4 

Monday 21st October - Thursday 24th October 
Year 6 Sydney/Canberra Experience 

Wednesday 30th October 
2020 Prep Parent Orientation 

9.30am & 7.00pm 

Friday 1st November 
Carnevale Day 

More details next term 

Wednesday 6th and Thursday 7th November 
2020 Prep Stay & Play 

3.30pm - 4.15pm 

Wednesday 13th and Thursday 14th November 
2020 Prep Stay & Play 

3.30pm - 4.15pm 

Wednesday 20th November - Friday 22nd November 
Year 4 Camp 

Wednesday 4th December  
2020 Prep - Meet the Teacher 

9.30am -11.00am 

Thursday 5th December  
Annual Christmas Carols 7:00pm - 8:30pm 

Friday 13 December 
Year 6 Finish @ 1.00pm 

(Guard of Honour at 12.45pm) 
Graduation in Church at 7.00pm 

Wednesday 18 December 
Year Prep to Year 5 finish @ 1.00pm 
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